Oregon Water Resources Department
Water Rights Division

Water Rights Application
Number G-14821

Final Order

Application History

On August 12, 1998, JOE M. DALA, for WINGFIELD LANDSCAPE LLC,
submitted an application to the Department for a water use permit.
The Department issued a Proposed Final Order on January 26, 1999.
The protest period closed March 12, 1999, and no protest was filed.

The proposed use would not impair or be detrimental to the public
interest.

On March 24, 1999, this application was assigned to H & N
Properties LLC.

Order
Application G-14821 therefore is approved as proposed by the

Proposed Final Order, and Permit G-13635 is issued as limited by
the conditions proposed by the Proposed Final Order.

DATED April, L3 1999 PLACED IN U.S. MAIL
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Appeal Rights

No changes have been made to the findings of the Proposed Final
Order and no protests were filed during the protest period
following the Proposed Final Order, therefore, there is no
opportunity for appeal or judicial review of this final order
(690-310-160(5)).

This document was prepared by Russell W. Klassen. If you have any questions about any of the
statements contained in this document he is most likely the best person to answer your questions.
You can reach him toll free within Oregon at 1-800-624-3199 extension 266. Outside of Oregonyou
can dial 1-503-378-8455.




